
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week… 

07.07.25 
 

Maths 

In maths this week we will be revisiting addition and subtraction, using number bonds, number 

lines and completing missing number problems. 

English  
We are coming to end of our fable writing project. This week will involve proof reading, 

editing and finally publishing our books! We will be re-reading our stories to check for sense, 

checking punctuation e.g. capital letters, full stops, question marks and exclamation marks are 

accurate and looking at spelling to make our books the very best they can be!  

Phonics and Reading 
In phonics the children won’t be learning any new graphemes, we will spend time revisiting and 

consolidating all of the sounds we have covered this academic year and all of the tricky words. 

We look forward to seeing lots of you at our shared learning phonics session on Wednesday 

9th July at the following times:- 

Hedgehog Class: 9.00-9.30 

Squirrel Class: 9.30- 10.00 

Badger Class: 10-10.30  

Please let us know whether you will be able to attend or not. 

Reading- 1:1 reads. Please make sure your child has their reading booking in their bookbag 

everyday! 

Topic  
 

Geography – We will be learning about physical and natural features of Northern Ireland this 

week and comparing them to Wales, England and Scotland.  

 

Science- Our next Science through stories lesson will focus on the question: Are birds 

omnivores, carnivores or herbivores? 

 

RE – We will be exploring the question: Why and how should we care for our world. 

 

Music – The children will perform as part of a group to demonstrate dynamics, pitch and 

rhythm. 

 

 



PSHE- The children will be comparing ‘then’ and ‘now’. They will be identifying things they 

could do as a baby, a toddler and can do now and thinking about the different people that  

help/helped them at those different stages. 

 

Computing – We will continue to be learning about examples of where technology is used in the 

local community. 

 

PE- We will be continuing our learning in the units: target games and athletics.  

 

 

 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

 

We will be using the field for outside PE lessons, so please be mindful that if your 

child suffers from hay fever you may want to administer their medication on these 

days.  

 

Important dates: 

Last day of Summer term- Fri 18th July 

First day of Autumn term- Thursday 4th September 
 

 

Class email addresses: 

badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk 
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